JUNE 2022

KIWISKATE PASSES

CONGRATULATIONS TO BROOKE NOBLE
(ABOVE RIGHT) WHO COMPLETED THE
KIWISKATE PROGRAMME AND GRADUATED
FROM THE SQUAD GROUP INTO COMPETITIVE
SKATING.

MILLIE HANNAH (PICTURED ABOVE LEFT)
PASSED KERERU.

MAY SKATER OF THE MONTH- LIN PATEL (PICTURED
RIGHT) FOR HER HARD WORK IN TUI AND RECENT
PROGRESSION TO THE KERERU GROUP

IMPORTANT DATES




JUNE 2022

NEW COMMITTEE

We would like to introduce the new committee

for 2022-2023-

Jess Hare- President
Katelyn Kennedy- Vice president
Liz Edwards- Treasurer

Sarah Healey- Secretary

Committee members- Fiona Morton, Elisa
Lamb, Megan Hawley, Joelene Noble, Helen

Nicol and Tania Agnew.

DISCO ROSTER HELP

We are looking for Kiwiskate families and club
members who would like to be involved with

running our Saturday discos.

Discos play a vital role in keeping our club
running as they are our largest source of
income. Currently, we are low in helpers and

would like to spread the load!

By volunteering one of your Saturday
afternoons every 3-4 months, you will be
supporting the club in the best was possible, and
we will credit $20 towards your account to say
thanks.

If you are interested, please email

secretary@skatewellington.org.nz

GOOD LUCK!

Good luck to 35 of our club members who are
travelling to Blenheim in the second week of the
school holidays to compete at the National Artistic

Roller Skating Championships.

The following club members have qualified to

compete-

Ella Fairbrother, Frank Lamb, Iris Percy-Boulcott,
Brooke Noble, Emmerson Healey-Fairbrother, Eva
Lamb, Aeva Beattie, Sophia Heagren, Kelcie Spragg,
Lileyah Spragg, Tayla Dickson, Artemis Percy-
Boulcott, Flynn Noble, Sienna Hare, Deanna Gotlieb,
Kaylah Payne, Felicity Nicol, Hannah, Winterburn
(associate), Aria Coleman, Caitlin Munn, Olivia Cox,
Liberte Bretherton, Amber Clifton, Rose Russell,
Katie Hawley, Josie Durney, Victoria Edwards,
Mitsuko Nam, Emma Patrick, Katelyn Kennedy,
Grant Noble, Paula Boulcott, Natasha Boulcott, Elisa

Lamb, and Reuben Johnson.

Thank you to our clubs officials who are giving up

their time to go to this competition.

Safe travels and and go UHRSC!!!

THANK YOU!!




